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Summer is always a busy time of year at the W&M Washington Center. Since the end of the spring semester, our
team has had the pleasure of welcoming dozens of Study in D.C. students, guest speakers, local alumni and W&M
faculty to our new building in the Mt. Vernon Triangle area. As our new space receives its final touches over the
next several weeks, we are excited to usher in the newest generation of W&M students to the nation's vibrant
capital and continue hosting our community of alumni as W&M's Campus in the City. We hope to see more of you
at one of our many events planned for the remainder of the season!

JAIME SETTLE

Professor Jaime Settle, Wakefield Term
Distinguished Associate Professor of
Government, has been a staple of the Center's
D.C. Summer Institutes since 2015. This past
June, Jamie taught her last session of the
American Politics Institute, one of most popular
courses offered at the Center.

On behalf of the entire Washington Center team
and her students past and present, we want to
recognize Jaime for bringing her boundless
intellectual generosity to the Center over the
years and express our gratitude for her
commitment as an educator, researcher, and
friend to the Washington Center family.

Looking into the future, we are excited to follow
Jaime's continued success as an integral part of
W&M's efforts expand its presence and
influence in computational and data sciences.
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Engaging with the Washington Center is
now more impactful than ever!

Ambassadors work closely with the
Washington Center team to share
ways for people in their networks to
get involved with the Washington
Center and engage with students.

Ambassadors get early access to all
Washington Center events and

opportunities!

For more information, visit
www.wm.edu/dc/ambassadors
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Advisory Board

Welcome to the Board
Ed Auriemma M.B.A. '23  Travis Nels '02

Jesse Ferguson '03 Avery Newton '13
Nicole Gibson '98 Paula Reid '05

Seth Levey '08 Jessica Taylor '97
Arjun Maniyar '18 Mark Washko '90

Brian Morra '78

D.C. SUMMER INSTITUTES

The D.C. Summer Institutes '22 cohort first joined
us in late May for a 2-week academic experience.
They have since begun their 10-week internships,
eaming 7 credit hours for completing academic
coursework and intemship experience. All 47
students secured intemships, working everywhere
from politics to media and advocacy organizations
across the capital.

Looking forward, students will spend their time
engaging in unique and enriching experiences
around the city and continuing their intermnships
with a professional development and reflection
course.

We are so proud of their accomplishments

thus far and can't wait to see their successes
in the future.
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to host you in our new home and
space is ready for use!

Whether you are bringing up a clag of 5
or hosting an event for 100 alumni, the Centeris
here for all of your event needs!

Click here to learn more

William & STAY
Mary Night CONNECTED

at Nationals Park

Friday, July 15
7:05 PM

Tickets are available!

@ wmdccenter
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